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We know our website can be a – well, let’s say creative challenge to navigate.   
But fantastic news is on the horizon – next week we will debut a newly redesigned 
website, which was created with you at the heart of it.  We thank the many customers 
who took part in helping us with the design, providing valuable feedback and input 
that will benefit everyone.  
 
We are thrilled to bring you a user-friendly website with a fresh, modern design that 
makes it quick and easy to take care of your toll business.  We streamlined the website 
to feature only the information you care about and need.  
 
You will easily find everything you want to know about NTTA: from what’s happening 
on and with our roads, to quickly checking your TollTag account, to giving you an easy 
way to share with friends and family how to start saving by getting a TollTag. 
 
Want to know about travel times on NTTA roads? Get a quick calculation of tolls for 
your route? Learn if your commute includes construction? Now it’s literally no more 
than a couple clicks away.  
 
You’ve got questions. We have answers that you’ll be able to find fast online! 
 
Check out ntta.org next week and let us know what you think of the new website 
design at: TalktoNTTA@ntta.org. We look forward to getting your feedback.  
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